
 
January 6, 2025 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

To:  All IBEW Local Union Business Managers in the United States 

 

 Re:  IBEW Member Survey  

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers:  

 

This is to inform you the IBEW has contracted with a survey firm to gauge 

member opinions on a wide range of subjects. The survey, conducted by EMC 

Research, will occur this month. Members may be contacted by phone, email, or 

text message. I strongly encourage members to participate because their opinions 

are vital to the growth and success of the IBEW.  

 

Please be assured that any information collected by EMC Research will be 

used for research purposes only. No personal information will be shared with the 

IBEW, and all collected responses will be anonymized.  

 

Thank you for your efforts to secure this critical feedback to better serve 

IBEW’s members. If you have any questions or require additional information, 

please contact Assistant to the International President for Government Affairs 

Danielle Eckert at (202) 728-6046 or by email to GovernmentAffairs@IBEW.org.   

 

With best wishes, I am 

In Solidarity, 

 

 

 

Kenneth W. Cooper 

International President 

 

KWC:mbs 

Copy to All International Vice President in the United States 

Ricky L. Oakland, Chief of Staff 

Danielle Eckert, Asst. to the International President for Government Affairs 

mailto:GovernmentAffairs@IBEW.org

